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In a democracy such as Australia,we would feell much safer if our prisons were 
operated by our democratic government, instead of a profit driven private 
multinational. No government should sell off any Public asset or Public service 
without a mandate given to it, by the rightfull owners of these, the people of 
NSW. The government is only a custodian of the Corrective Services we the 
People of NSW are the rightful owners. Hands off our prisons. Our prisons are 
not for sale! 


